Agenda Item 14 
Allotment Report


Stonebridge: 

Site working well, Joe and Sally did a plot inspection, Sally issued some letters to plot holders from the inspection, and a meeting on the 8th of July for councillors to view the site.
 
Millfield: 

Site working well, they are having an open day on the 8th of July.

St Nicholas: 

Site working well, Stacey and Joe did a plot check, photos were taken of some plots that needed work, Mark was informed, will check again on the 24th of July.

North Preston: 

Three new plot holders have been issued with plots, plot inspection was done on 13th June, some plots needed work, and letters were issued to the plot holders, keeping a close eye on them. The next plots next inspection is on 13th July.

All plots are now marked with visible plot numbers, and the area by the gate cleared.  A note was placed in the area of no-fly tipping. The issue of people parking overnight has been resolved through letters being issued.  Joe will be mowing the footpaths soon.

